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MADISON - Early voting started yesterday across Wisconsin! It is important that we  all get to
the polls, so why not do so long before election day?

 Voting is easy - just register, find your municipal clerks office, and bring a photo ID!

Just a few tips and facts to make voting easier:

  

Dates: You can vote early between March 21 and April 1 (early voting is not available on
Saturdays and Sundays)

  

Where to vote: Find your municipal clerks office  here  to find hours and location and then head
over to cast your ballot

  

Photo ID: This includes forms of government ID like drivers licenses or Veterans IDs. You can
find all the accepted forms of ID  here

  

We have an opportunity to begin putting Wisconsin back on the right path - and it starts right
now!
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http://wisdems.us1.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=5fdce0a26f89c28febc13998d&amp;id=53b66fe260&amp;e=b9253e2ed8
http://wisdems.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5fdce0a26f89c28febc13998d&amp;id=92ff5a2582&amp;e=b9253e2ed8

